
Setting Preferences for Faculty Dashboard to View Current Courses 

When a faculty login to the new myWhittier portal, click the For Faculty tab. The faculty dashboard is 

located in the middle column.  

If you see the following: 

 

Click the Preferences link. You’ll see the following: 

Make sure you set the number of rows less than 10 or the number of courses that you teach in the 

current semester. 

 

 

Click Apply button, then Return to Full Page button. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Now you will be able to view your classes under Faculty Dashboard like the following: 

 

 

 


